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Hello Margie
 
Nice to hear from you.
 
We will have our workshops on Thursday. In one of them Tracy can give his presentation.
Afterwards we will discuss his talk in groups.
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
I look forward to meeting you in Thessaloniki.
 
Be care
 
Marcel
 
 

 
 
 
Von: Marguerite Van Komen <margie7669@gmail.com> 
Gesendet: Freitag, 6. September 2024 15:29
An: Marcel Meier <meier.marcel@bluewin.ch>; Tracy Christensen <TracyC@sundanceresort.com>
Betreff: Hello from WBR

 
Hello Marcel!
 
   WBR is very excited to attend this year’s congress in Thessaloniki, and see all our
dear friends across the world again!
 
Tracy Christiansen would like to represent WBR and present to the Dog Commission
our interesting findings with younger canines this past year.
 
Titled: The Value of a Younger Dog
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He is prepared to have material fit for the usual 20 minute speech with 10 minutes of
Question and Answer time.  If you would like to like that time to be greater or shorter
please let me know.  As well as we do have another idea for a presentation regarding
puppy selection and travel techniques if you need to fill more time on the schedule.
 
We look forward to catching up with you soon!
 
Sincerely,
 
Margie
 
 
 
Marguerite Van Komen
Lead Coordinator
Wasatch Backcountry Rescue
Snowbird Ski Patrol


